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On Sunday 23 June, during one of our focus groups at Woodstock Residential Care Home, we enjoyed some arts and crafts

with our resident Daphne.

Daphne really enjoyed choosing the flowers and butterflies for her decorative pots; we then found a stick to tie them to so she

could display them. She loved this activity and was pleased with the end piece of art she'd made.

Jean also loved her one-to-one activity, making the same piece of craft. We'll make sure to do this as a group activity in future as it went

down so well with these ladies!

 

 

 


